12 HOUSING DEPARTMENT - EXTENSION OF FIXED TERM POSTS (AN8-2003)

On a reference to Article V of the minute of meeting of the Housing Committee of 20th August, 2001,
(Scottish Executive Central Heating Initiative), the Committee is asked to approve the extension of the
following temporary posts until June 2004:-

e one post of Temporary Project Officer, graded AP4 (£18,878 - £20,897);
e two posts of Temporary Housing Officers, graded AP2/3 (£14,984 - £18,296).

These extensions are necessary to ensure the completion of the initiative and to ensure the existing
standard of service to tenants.

This expenditure can be funded from the Heating for All allowance within the Housing Capital
Estimates for 2002/03 and 2003/04.
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